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While driving an SxS on public roads can be practical and beneficial in many cases, it 

would require thoughtful regulation, proper vehicle modifications, and safety 

measures. It could make life easier for those in rural areas or off-road enthusiasts, 

while also boosting local economies through tourism and recreation. However, it’s 

essential that the integration of these vehicles into public roadways is done in a way 

that prioritizes safety and minimizes risks. 


